
 

This is what could happen if no volunteers come forward to 
serve on Little Compton Parish Council. 

 
 

 

If you are interested in the future of the village and would like more 
information on the role of the Parish Council, what being a 

Parish Councillor entails, who is eligible to serve, what will happen if we 
cannot form a Parish Council etc. etc. please come along to: 

 
 

 

The Annual Parish Meeting 
 

of Little Compton Parish Council 
 

on Monday, 20th March 2017 at 7.00p.m. 
 

in the Village Hall 

 
 

As well as the urgent discussions on the future of Little Compton Parish 
Council, there will be reports from the various village organizations and 

an opportunity for your questions and comments. 
 
 

 

 

 
The A.P.M. will be followed by a Parish Council Meeting 

 


